From: Audra Burton

To: Patterson. Heather, EMNRD; Billy D
Subject: RE: Rohmer #1 SWD
Date: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 3:23:39 PM
Attachments: .msg

Scan0007.pdf
Importance: High
Heather,

As | was looking at an email from Sheldon on 10-2-13n Mike’s requirements within battery may be
different, so for Jerry will contact or | Sheldon to get a sample done in that incident at Rohmer. | will
let you know when this is scheduled for.

Billy please see attached information on this incident.

Audra L. Burton

Operations Assistant-New Mexico
110 S. Halagueno Ste 1

Carlsbad, NM 88220

Office/ cell #432-448-5323
Fax# 575-689-8323

audra@p;zotewatersystems.com
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